
Dear Senate Tax Committee Members, I am writing to express my strong support for House Bill 2036, 
which proposes a property tax exemption for disabled Veterans. As a Veteran, I believe this legislation is 
crucial for recognizing the sacrifices made by our Veterans and providing much-needed financial relief to 
those with permanent disabilities incurred in service. 

HB 2036 is an essential step in acknowledging and honoring the service of disabled Veterans. I 
witnessed a great turnout during the House Tax Committee hearing, showing strong support for this bill. I 
urge the Senate Tax Committee to carry this momentum forward during the upcoming hearing on January 
16th and 17th. 

The proposed property tax exemptions not only acknowledge the sacrifices of Veterans, but also 
contribute to retaining them within the state of Kansas. For those with permanent disabilities resulting 
from their dedicated service, this bill offers significant financial relief. 

I kindly request you to stand with our Veterans by supporting HB 2036. Your advocacy can make a 
substantial difference in the lives of those who have served our country. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

Sincerely, 

 Kyle P. Mullinix 
 


